
TO:  Mayor Althoff and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Police Officer Position 

 

DATE:  March 30, 2021 

 
BACKGROUND 

 

Officer Ramboldt has given his notice and his last day working will be April 2, 2021.  The 

Police Commission has discussed the possibility of this occurring during the previous 

selection processes and has been making contingency plans for filling this position should a 

vacancy occur.  Based on the recommendation of the Police Commission, I am requesting 

Council approval to fill the vacant position created by Officer Ramboldt’s resignation and 

authorize the Police Commission to move forward with hiring a replacement officer for this 

position.   

 

The Police Commission is aware that aware of the timeline for training recently hired officers 

and how this selection process will need to be coordinated.    

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval to accept Officer Ramboldt’s resignation and approve to fill that 

position, as unanimously recommended by the Police Commission. 


